
• The annual conference will be held in Rosemont from October 14th to 16th. Registration
is open, but will close on October 1st. There will be many outstanding programs, and
speakers are preparing for another great event.

• Last month, the ILA Executive Board approved the Illinois Standards for Illinois Public
Libraries. The standards can be accessed here.

• Mark your calendars: Our Legislative meetups for O’Fallon and Mt. Vernon will be held
on November 18th. Additional details will be forthcoming.

Submitted by Amy Byers, ILA Immediate Past-President 
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https://www.ila.org/events/annual-conference/call-for-annual-conference-program-propo
https://www.ila.org/events/annual-conference/call-for-annual-conference-program-propo
https://www.ila.org/publications/illinois-public-library-standards



